
Awareness Programme on Cervical Cancer 

Organized by Women’s Cell in collaboration with IQAC, Ananda Chandra College, Jalpaiguri 

 

The Women’s Cell of Ananda Chandra College, Jalpaiguri, in collaboration with the IQAC, 

organized an Awareness Programme on Cervical Cancer on 17th February 2025 at the Seminar 

Hall. The session was led by Dr. Dipanjana Mazumdar, who delivered an insightful and 

articulate lecture on the subject. 

Dr. Mazumdar’s talk provided in-depth information about cervical cancer, its prevention, early 

detection, and treatment options, catering thoughtfully to students of all genders. Her well-

structured presentation and clear communication made the session highly engaging and 

accessible. 

The interactive segment saw enthusiastic participation from the students, who asked thoughtful 

questions and shared their views, making the session lively and meaningful. Overall, the 

programme was highly successful, leaving the participants enriched with valuable knowledge 

and heightened awareness about a critical health issue. It proved to be a significant step toward 

promoting health education and sensitivity among the college community. 

 

           

 

 



   

 

                   

 



                                     

 

                  


